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FATHER'S DAY BREAKFAST
Last Friday we held our Father's Day Breakfast.

Thank you to everyone who came along and made it a fun morning. It was great to see dads and
grandads enjoying breakfast with one another. Particularly, we would like to thank our amazing MRK
Team for all of your hard work of cooking and preparing all of the food. 
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